From:
To: A303 Stoneheng

Subject: Comments on the Stone Henge road scheme

Date: 03 April 2022 21:30:32

Dear planning people,

I am writing to point out the following things to you.

the world Heritage 2021 committee decision seems not to have been acted on.

the alternative routes have not been investigated fully enough I feel.

I think the alternatives to building this road need to be investigated and that traffic should be reduced rather than increased.

since the examination has closed the following things have changed.

the Environment act 2021 has been introduced...

there should be consideration to reduce climate change not increase it!

I feel that there should be a re examination of the development consent order by an independent panel before the Secretary of state redetermines an application for a dco.

regards Patricia Blackett